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COMMENTS
 

The Committee supports the introduction of the Draft Employment of States of Jersey Employees (Jersey) Law
200- on the basis that the introduction of a States Employment Board should improve consistency and efficiency
in dealing with human resource management issues and provide an opportunity for savings in financial and
manpower resources to be achieved.


